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Dec. 1, 2016 

Prof. Shengbo Chen 

College of Geoexploration science and technology 

Jilin University 

No.938 Xi Minzhu Str., Changchun, China 

Email:chensb@jlu.edu.cn 

Tel:13689805788 

 

Dear Prof. Chen, 

I am pleased to invite you to visit the Remote Sensing and Spatial Modeling (RSSM) Laboratory 

(PI: Dr. Yuhong He) in the Department of Geography at the University of Toronto Mississauga 

for two months from April 1st 2017 to June 1st, 2017. 

 

During your visit, we will identify potential areas of our collaboration including, but not limit to 

UAV-hyperspectral data collection, preprocessing and processing, and the application of these 

data in areas with varying disturbance related to anthropogenic activities. It is my hope that this 

visit will lead to a co-publication in a peer-reviewed journal, and a joint proposal application to 

the Ontario-China Research and Innovation Fund (OCRIF) which supports focused 

collaborations between researchers and innovative companies in Ontario and China to generate 

positive economic, technological, scientific and social impacts for both jurisdictions. 

 

Please note that you are responsible to cover the costs of travel, accommodation, and other 

associated costs related to the visit to University of Toronto. I will make an arrangement within 

the university to meet your visiting needs. University of Toronto encourages international 

visiting mobility to foster the exchange of ideas, specialized training and research collaboration. 

To visit Canada under this category, the individual requires a work permit issued by the 

Government of Canada. Our university will need a few documents from you to complete the 

Employer Declaration process, which generates the Offer of Employment Number required to 

complete the work permit application. Please confirm me if you are interested in this visit so that 

I can make further arrangements. I look forward to your response.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

Yuhong He (Yuhong.he@utoronto.ca, Phone: 1-905-569-4679) 

Associate Professor 

Department of Geography 

University of Toronto 

http://sites.utm.utoronto.ca/yuhong/ 
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